Breton, Mary B

From: Paula Stotts <stofarm@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 12:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments; Rep. Laurel Libby; Brakey, Eric; Bennett, Richard
Subject: Calif advanced standards for cars and trucks

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are against both of these rules being proposed. And we are against method that is being used to make them
happen!

150 people shouldn’t be able to have this much power and push over the Maine people and population.

At the very least these should be put on a ballot for all Maine’s people to vote on.

We aren’t California and don’t want to be!

We shouldn’t put making a few people feel good about themselves over sound science.

The science says there isn’t any way with our current available technology to be able to meet our current electrical
needs if we go all alternative energy. Let alone add another 200,000 electric vehicles ,heat pumps and everything else
electric they want to force us go to .

Do the right thing and reject these two rules!

Put it out to the Maine people to vote on them.

Let all the Maine people have a say not just 150 political activists!

Thank you for your time .

Mark & Paula Stotts

87 Standpipe Road

Mechanic Falls,Me.04256

207-345-9005

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS




